June 11, 2001
Dear Assistant Chief of Staff

Would you please send me the results of the water samplings/surveys at Camap Lejeune,
North Carolina that were conducted between 1980 and 19857 bave read that there were
numerous other chemicals besides Benzene, Lead, 1,2-Dj oroethene, Methylene
Chloride, Tricholorethylene and Vinyl Chioride. I have called other places to find this
mformation and was told to write to you for help in obtaining these reports,

Thank you very much for your help, My address is: Gary Palmer
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Thank you again,
Gary Palmer :
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